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Where is the time going? 

I cannot believe the school year is nearly over, we are still having so 

much fun. 

Sadly Courtney has joined a new class however, she does pop back for 

a regular visit. We still have the rest of the Foxglove team to support 

the children.  

This term we have seen the Spa re-open and we will have our weekly 

trip to Tesco. 

This term our book is… 

 

Key Class information 

Please send in any snacks/ drinks for your child. 

Monday Library  

Tuesday Cookery & Spa 

Wednesday 4D room & P.E 

Thursday Forest school 

Friday Walk to Tesco 

Please ensure you send in clothing and footwear 
suitable for above activities. 

Curriculum 

Numeracy – This term we are having a 

roundup of our knowledge, revisiting numbers 

and shapes. 

Literacy – by royal appointment we are 

supporting the Queen who is in pursuit of her 

royal hat. The hat has blown all across London!    

Science – Materials, Materials, Materials! Let’s 

see where they come from and how they can 

support us. 

PSHE – Looking after our bodies is really 

important, we will be looking at the foods we 

enjoy, the exercises we can do during the day. 

We will continue to enjoy activities that help 

us to extend our attention skills and provide us 

with opportunities to show our creative side.   

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book or Tapestry to inform us of any important information 

relating to your child.  We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  

Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Foxglove Class Staff 

 

                   Nadine Shannon Michelle Nic 

07.03.24 - World Book Day 

11.03.24 – British Science Week 

12.03.24 & 13.03.24 – Parents’ Evening 

15.03.24 – Comic Relief 

18.03.24 – Careers Week 

22.03.24 – Futures Fayre 

28.03.24 – End of Term 

Please log into your ParentPay account to make a £9 

voluntary payment towards the cost of ingredients for 

food lessons. 
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